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DATE EVENT CONCERNING 

27th Apr Year 3 to Amersham Field Centre Year 3 

28th Apr PE Festival at the Grange School - 
Year 1 

Year 1 

28th Apr PTA meeting at 6.00pm 

(via main entrance) 

All parents invited 

29th Apr Dentist to visit Year 1 and 2  Years 1 and 2 

2nd May BANK HOLIDAY - 

SCHOOL CLOSED 

All children 

6th May First Friday Mass -  

NO BREAKFAST CLUB 

All invited 

Week beg 

9th May 

SATS Week - Year 6 Year 6 

18th May Scooter training - Years 1 and 2  Years 1 and 2 

18th May Metrobank to visit Year 5 Year 5 

20th May Year 5 visit to Metrobank - letter to 
follow. 

Year 5 

26th May Sports Day - Foundation Stage/ KS1 
(am), KS2 (pm)  - letter to follow 

All invited 

27th May INSET DAY - NO CHILDREN IN 

SCHOOL 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY BEGINS 

All children 

6th June School re-opens -  

BREAKFAST CLUB IS OPEN 

All children 

6th June Year 5 visit to Bucks County 
Museum - letter to follow. 

Year 5 

7th June Year 1 visit to Waddesdon Manor - 
letter to follow 

Year 1 

8th June St Teresa’s Athletics Competition at  
Guttman Centre 

Invited Y4,Y5 and 

Y6 children 

9th June Reserve Sports Day  

(if original day is rained off) 

All invited 

10th June PTA Mufti Day - Bring a Bottle All classes 
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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to our April newsletter. We hope you all 
had an enjoyable Easter holiday - it seems such a 
long time ago now! Summer is just around the 
corner - if only someone would tell the weather! - 
so hopefully all the coughs and colds that are 
currently prevalent will soon be over! 
 

 PLEASE LEAVE A MESSAGE 

 

Sometimes, if the office 
staff are very busy or are 
dealing with people who 
are visiting the office, we 
are unable to get to the 
phone when it rings. If you 
need to ring the school for 
any reason and are put 
through to the 
answerphone please leave 
a message. Please be assured that we do listen 
to the messages and deal with them appropriately, 
but we are unable to ring you back to confirm that 
we have received the message.  
 

Occasionally you may call the office and find a 
message from an ‘American man’ on the 
answerphone. This is still the school 

answerphone! It just means 
that we have had a power cut  
(which happens surprisingly 
frequently) and the 
answerphone has reverted to 
its default setting! You can still 
leave a message and we will 
still pick it up! Thank you. 
 

 

 

Harris Court, Aylesbury, Bucks 
HP20 2XZ 

Tel: 01296 488915 
office@stlouisrcc.bucks.sch.uk 

www.stlouisrccschool.co.uk 
 

 

DON’T FORGET 

 

Important dates attached 

to this newsletter: 
 

 

¶ 28th April - 
 PTA meeting at 6.00 pm 

 
¶ 2nd May -  
 BANK HOLIDAY -  NO 
 CHILDREN IN CLOSED 

 
¶ 6th May -  
 First Friday Mass -  
 NO BREAKFAST CLUB 

 
¶ Week Beginning 9th May 

- SATS Week (Year 6) 

  



 

           

YEAR 2 

PE FESTIVAL 

 

         Last week our Year 2 children 
              attended a PE Festival at Aylesbury High 
School. During the 
morning they took part in 
many activities developed 
by the High School 
students. The event was 
very well organised, the 
activities were very 
energetic and, as you can 
see from the photos, the 
children had a great deal 
of fun!  

 

PARKING - YET AGAIN! 

 

This is becoming a regular piece in the newsletter 
each month! Now we are receiving complaints from 
local residents near the back gate (Cousins Drive, 
Viscount Close and Matthews Close) that parents 
dropping off and collecting children from school are 
not only  parking very inconsiderately but are being 
verbally abusive (in front of their children!) when 
challenged about their parking! 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK 
ACROSS DRIVEWAYS OR 
UP AGAINST FRONT 
DOORS TO HOUSES! 
(HARD TO BELIEVE BUT 
TRUE!) 
 

This is not only inconsiderate 
but extremely dangerous. We 
are now working with the local 
PCSO’s to address this issue. Please support us in 
ensuring that there is no repeat of this behaviour! 
 

SPORTS DAY 

 

Just a bit of advance notice that Sports Day is due 
to take place on Thursday 26th May (the last day of     
this half term) weather permitting!  
 

The PTA will be selling refreshments to parents on 
the day and will also be selling raffle tickets for the  
 

PTA SUMMER FETE 

 

The PTA are holding the 
Summer Fete on Saturday 
11th June.  
 

Please look out for a letter 
that will be coming out 
soon requesting donations 
for the raffle and tombola. 
They would also like 
donations of bric-a-brac -  
but please don’t bring 
anything in until the week 
before the fete. 
 

There will also be a Mufti 
Day on  10th June with the 
‘fine’ being a bottle for the 
bottle tombola. 
 

Thank you! 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
raffle to be drawn during the Summer Fete. 
 

In addition, we need to point out that there will be 
NO PARKING facilities on the school site for 
parents attending Sports Day, so please either 
walk to school or plan your (considerate) parking 
accordingly! 
 
 

RECEPTION CLASS VISITS 

TO THE FOREST SCHOOL 

 

Over the past few weeks our Reception classes 
have been visiting the Forest School as part of 
their ‘Growing ‘ topic. These trips are intended to 
help the children learn to be independent and 
increase their self-esteem. Lots 
of fun was had looking for mini-
beasts and other woodland 
creatures! 

PE KIT 

 

As you know, PE kit 
should always be kept in 
school. However this is 
particularly important in 
the Summer Term as 
teachers are more likely to 
take advantage of the 
better weather and hold 
extra PE lessons at little or 
no notice. Any lost PE Kits 
should be replaced in time 
for Sport Day. 
 

Please ensure your child 
has a full PE kit in school 
with them at all times. If 
your child wears their PE 
kit home for any reason, 
then it should be sent back 
into school the next day. 


